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16th May 2018 

 

 

Newsletter Governor Update 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

You will no doubt have seen lots of things happening around the school and the recent good 

weather has allowed the children to make good use of the new playground equipment and 

allowed an army of volunteers to carry out some much-needed TLC on our fences and 

grounds – Thank you. 

 

There is also lots happening behind the scenes following Governors decision to convert to 

Academy Status and join the Liverpool Diocesan Schools Trust. We are working closely 

with the Department for Education, Local Authority and the Trust to ensure a smooth 

conversion. 

 

We now have an agreed date of the 1st October to join the Trust, so what does this mean… 

Very little to our children and parents as nothing changes. Our staff will change employer 

from Warrington Borough Council to the Liverpool Diocesan Schools Trust following 

TUPE. 

 

Remember there are no changes to Uniforms, School Name, Free School Meals etc. 

 

Should you have any questions, please do feel free to contact the school or your Governing 

Body via the school office.  

 

Hoping you all have a great half term and fingers crossed the lovely weather continues. 

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Stuart Roberts-Tighe 

Chair of Governors 
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